
Dezé Energy Corporation Ltd. 206, 5102 - 50th Avenue Yellowknife, NT X1A 3S8 Phone:  (867) 669-3390 Fax:  (867) 669-3395 

Kathleen Graham                               Sept. 19, 2007 
Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board 
Box 2130 
7th Floor - 4910 50th Avenue 
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2P6 

Via E-mail:  kgraham@mvlwb.com 

Dear Kathleen 

Re: Response to Public Comments 
              Taltson Expansion Project Land Use Permit (MV207I0033) and Water Licence

(MV2007L4- 0029) Applications 

Please find enclosed the Dezé Energy Corporation response to the public comments on the Land Use 
Permit and Water Licence applications for the Taltson Expansion Project.  Our response is presented in 
table format referencing the source of the comments. We appreciate the efforts of the aboriginal groups, 
agencies, and public individuals to provide these comments.

Attached to the response are documents containing information from ongoing baseline and assessment 
programs as discussed in the Project Description.  Enclosed with this letter please find the following: 

♦ Dezé Energy Corporation Response to Public Comments in Regards to Land Use Permit 
Application MV2007I0033 and Water Licence Application MV2007L4-0029 

♦ Attachment I – Trudel Creek 
• Trudel Creek Minimum Flow Assessment Methodology – Sept. 2007 
• Trudel Creek August 2007 Fish and Fish Habitat Data Report – Sept. 2007 
• Trudel Creek:  Spring Low Flow Fisheries Assessment Data Report (Draft) – July 2007  
• Taltson Expansion Project:  Trudel Creek Fish and Fish Habitat Assessment (Draft) – Nov. 2006  
• Trudel Creek Photomosiacs 1:2200 and 1:14000 

♦ Attachment II – Transmission Line Wildlife Studies 
• Impacts to Rare Plants by the Taltson Expansion Project – Sept. 2007 
• Autumn and Early Winter Wildlife Surveys, Taltson Expansion Project  Feb. 2007 
• Wildlife and Wildlife Habitat Studies along the Taltson Expansion Project –May 2006 



As you are likely aware, we have been meeting with a number of the correspondents over the past year to 
understand their interests, in order to help scope our environmental assessment and mitigation measures.  
We look forward to continuing our open dialogue, which will assist us in developing the Project in a 
manner that meets all the stakeholder’s interests.    

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or additional information needs. 

Yours truly, 

Dan Grabke 


